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Mohammad Reza AY, PhD

From: Andreas Felser [a.felser@eanm.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 12:32 PM
To: 'mohammadreza_ay@tums.ac.ir'
Subject: EANM'16: Notification Technologist Oral Presentation

Dear Professor Ay, 

 

Thank you very much for submitting your work for the 

EANM'16 - Annual Congress of the European Association of Nuclear Medicine  

(October 15 - 19, 2016 in Barcelona/Spain). 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your abstract: 

 

Design and Development of a Dedicated Robotic SPECT System for Cardiac Imaging 

 

was accepted as an Oral presentation within the Technologist Programme of EANM'16. 

 

Please find below your presentation details: 

 

Presentation Number:    OP218 

Session:                               603 - Technologist Oral Presentations 1 

Session Date:                     Monday, October 17, 2016 

Session Time:                     8:00:00 AM - 9:30:00 AM 

 

Within your session you will be presenter number: 9 

Therefore your presentation time is: 9:20:00 AM - 9:30:00 AM         

 

Please note that the presentation time of 10 minutes MUST BE structured as follows:  

8 minutes presentation plus 2 minutes discussion. Due to the tight schedule we have to stick to this time restriction, and chair 

persons will be encouraged to stop your presentation in case you overrun your time. 

 

The presentation guidelines as well as a template for the disclosure statement can be found on our website under the 

following link: http://eanm16.eanm.org/information/presenter/. Please note that you must include the disclosure statement 

in your presentation/on your poster onsite. 

 

If you need to withdraw your paper and/or will not be able to give your presentation, please send a written notification to the 

EANM Executive Office by latest July 1, 2016. 

 

We would also like to draw your attention to the deadline for reduced registration fees: June 20, 2016. 

Please visit our website http://eanm16.eanm.org/ and register for the congress at your earliest convenience. 

 

I look forward to seeing you this October in Barcelona. 

With best regards 

 

Wim Oyen, MD, PhD 

EANM Congress Chair 2014-2016 

 


